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• The Terms of Reference for a review of how we allocate scholarships and the 
development of a process for how to review their effectiveness were received and a 
working party was formed to begin the review.  

• We recorded the recipients of the 2019 scholarships . 

• Recommendations were approved and commended for adjustments to the Graduate 
Survey. These were developed by a working party. 

• It was decided that in the light of no further problems with inquorate meetings, the 
PGRSC would continue with online meetings, reserving the mandate for the Chair to 
call a face to face meeting once per semester if and when needed. 

• A debrief was undertaken as to the impacts of lockdown on postgraduate study. 
Special mention was made to the library team and the enrolments team. 
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